
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 60th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB2294 

 Version:  Proposed Policy Committee Substitute 

 Request Number:  12390 

 Author: Speaker Hilbert 

 Date: 2/9/2025 

 Impact:  Budget Impact: $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Officials for the Department of Human Services anticipate no need for additional budgetary 

resources as a result of the provisions of HB 2294.  HB 2294 in its current form is anticipated to 

have $0 impact to the State Budget and State Revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge, House Fiscal Director 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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